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MEDIA RELEASE: 
 

Book exhibition 
 
The Cultural services department (library) will be holding a book exhibition on 

the 17 and 18 July 2013 that will be held at the Eastdene Hall, Middelburg.  

 

This exhibition will start at 09:00 until 17:00 on both days whereby publishers 

and book sellers will be exhibiting books of interest for the library to 

purchases.   

 

The exhibition is open to the public and will be of particular interest to book 

lovers. 

 
 
Enquiries: Prudence Magutle - Assistant Director: Communication 

Tel: 013 249 7053. 

Email: pmagutle@stevetshwetelm.gov.za 


